
Medication Pick-Up – Thursday, May 30th  

If your child has medication at school, all medications must be picked up by their 

Parent or Guardian no later than May 30th or we will discard them. New Health  

Care Provider/Parent Consent for Medication Administration Forms must be 

complete for the 2019-20 school year and should be brought with the medication  

in its original container to Open House. 

 


